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Contract Change Orders for the Interstate 405 Improvement Project from State Route 73 to
Interstate 605

On November 14, 2016, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved
Agreement No. C-5-3843 with OC 405 Partners, a joint venture, for the design and construction of
the Interstate 405 Improvement Project from State Route 73 to Interstate 605. Contract change
orders are needed at this time to compensate OC 405 Partners for additional design and construction
efforts related to the removal of an encroaching building overhang adjacent to the Magnolia Street
northbound on-ramp, to provide bridge lighting on seven overcrossing bridges, to provide electrical
conduit extensions and pull boxes at nine overcrossing bridges for future bridge lighting, and for
pavement reconstruction at the Harbor Boulevard northbound on-ramp.

A. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Contract Change Order No.
101 to Agreement No. C-5-3843 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and OC
405 Partners, a joint venture, in the amount of $230,838, to remove an encroaching building
overhang adjacent to the Magnolia Street northbound on-ramp.

B. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Contract Change Order No.
106 to Agreement No. C-5-3843 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and OC
405 Partners, a joint venture, in the amount of $925,000, to provide bridge lighting on seven
overcrossing bridges.

C. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Contract Change Order No.
107 to Agreement No. C-5-3843 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and OC
405 Partners, a joint venture, in the amount of $420,000, to provide conduit extensions and
pull boxes for future bridge lighting on nine overcrossing bridges.

D. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Contract Change Order No.
109 to Agreement No. C-5-3843 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and OC
405 Partners, a joint venture, in the amount of $410,000, to provide full pavement
reconstruction to part of the Harbor Boulevard northbound on-ramp.
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